The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on March 2, 2005 to meet with Community Center Levy Committee and to consider any other necessary business. Those present were trustees Mr. Samuel Desiderio, Mr. Charles Hesse, and Mr. Christopher Horn and clerk Susan R. Angelino. Mr. Horn presided and called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.

## NEW BUSINESS

### COMMUNITY CENTER LEVY

The trustees met with PCS representatives Bob Strickland and Alice Ake plus members of the levy committee for discussions on the March 13, 2005 community meeting.

Mr. Desiderio made a motion authorizing payment of \$2,000 to Excel Printing for printing and mailing post cards to residents advertising the March 13, 2005 Community Center Meeting at the Town Hall.

Mr. Hesse seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

#### CLERK'S OFFICE

# 2005 Township Annual Appropriations

Mr. Horn made a motion to adopt the 2005 Township Annual Appropriation Resolution as prepared by the Clerk's office.

Mr. Hesse seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

Note: A copy of said Annual Appropriations is attached to, and becomes a permanent part of, these minutes.

#### MINUTES

Mr. Hesse made a motion to approve the minutes of January 24, 2005 minutes.

Mr. Desiderio seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 9:15 P.M.